STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 15, 2021

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

 Loose
 \$1,690.00

 Sunday School
 \$114.00

 Envelopes
 \$3,284.00

 Total General Fund
 \$5,088.00

 Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = \$6,241.85

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage)

CCDR Giving \$230.00.

Total CCDR \$230.00

Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = \$1,062.52

NOTES: Current Mortgage Debt = \$662,704.37

Monthly Mortgage = \$4,604.28

Other Designated Giving

Missions \$270.00

Total Other Designated Giving \$270.00

Total Weekly Offering:

\$5,088.00 + \$230.00 + \$270.00 = \$5,588.00

NOTES:

- (1) The offerings listed above **do not** include Online Giving.
- (2) Online Giving for July was GF = \$3,675.00 CCDR = \$780.00

Reminders and Upcoming Events:

8/28: Youth campout at 6 pm

8/31: Big Spring students – 1st day back; Cub Scouts begin at 6:30 pm

9/4: Youth Camp Out 6 pm until 7 am

9/6: Trustee Meeting WILL NOT BE HELD this evening

9/11: Church Workday beginning at 8 am

9/12: Fall Kickoff Sunday and new Sunday Connection groups begin

9/12: Grandparents Day!

9/15: Choir practice at 6 pm

9/15: Wednesday Connection Groups start back up at 7 pm

9/20: Missions Meeting at 6:30 pm

Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm

Newville First Church of God August 22, 2021 8:30 & 10:30 am

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship Songs of Worship

"Shine Jesus Shine" # 431
"How Deep the Fathers Love" Video

Announcements
A Time of Prayer

Blessing of the Backpacks

In the Word:

Message Series: The 4D Focus Message: "Who Is My Neighbor?"

Shawn Peale

Text: Luke 10:25-37

Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection

Next week, Pastor Heidi Guyer will be sharing with us on the subject, "Who's In Your Circle?" Please be sure to join us!



Blessing of the Backpacks
TODAY!

Pray for all students, teachers, staff, bus/auto drivers and at all the schools and colleges as the new school year begins.

Chambersburg begins August 23rd
Big Spring begins August 31st
Shippensburg began August 19th



The Nursery is now staffed during the 8:30 am worship service. If you would like to serve the Lord in the nursery for either worship service times, please contact Kristy Warren as soon as possible and she will get you connected!!

Nursery Volunteer Schedule (8:30 service)

August 22: Nursery Helpers: Stephanie McCullough & Fran Shoemaker

August 29: Nursery Helpers: Cathy Johnson & Kristy Warren

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – August 22nd

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Sarah & Mark Long; Junior Church: Linda Webber & Kennedy

Sherriff

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Kathryn & Andrew Griffith Pre-School: Nadia Griffith & Stacie

Nickel

Elementary: Katie Kane & Linda Gehrett

NOTE: There is no Children's Sunday School Class during the month of August

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule - August 29th

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Kevin & Laura Lay; Junior Church: Linda Webber

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Alan Guyer Pre-School: Stacie Nickel & Rebecca Nickel

Elementary: Katie Kane & Shannon Kane

If you are willing to help with Promise Kids, please contact Katie by email (katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) as soon as possible! Thank you!

Please note: If you are looking for copies of past bulletins, newsletters, council reports, or financial reports check the rack located inside the front doors. If they are missing, contact the church office.

Please remember to keep the entire CHURCH body in your prayers during this time! God is Good – all the time!

Newsletter deadline is **TODAY!** Please get your info to the church office so that we can share your information!





For more information on the upcoming Flag Football 2021 season contact Col. Brian Fickel. Register your student on the link on the church website at

https://tcp.church/connection-youth-flag-football

Mark your calendar! The next Church Workday is scheduled for September 11th beginning at 8:00 am. A few of the jobs needing done are painting doors, repairing tables, and trimming shrubs. Many hands make light work! Your help is appreciated!





Fall Kickoff Sunday is September 12^{thl} Connection Groups start up September 15th!

Get your voices ready! Choir practice will be starting September 15th at 6 pm. Any questions please contact Linda Brenize 717-713-3123.



Congratulations to Alexander & Laura Farner and big sister, Gabrielle, on the birth of Brook Elizabeth Farner. Brook was born on Thursday, August 5, 2021. Congrats also to grandparents Brad & Gina Meals!

Joann and I would like to thank all the "care givers" who so graciously called, sent meals and cards of concern during our recent suspected bout with COVID-19. We can certainly proclaim that the Love of Jesus is present in and about the Newville First COG. We fondly think of all the actions of kindness extended during our encounter and recovery. We are blessed.

Dave & Joann Schoonover

